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Establishment of Council Compensation Commission 

 
Per Article II, Section 4 of the City’s Charter, the proposed resolution would establish a 
Council Compensation Commission to make recommendations to the City Council on 
the pay and compensation for the Mayor and Alderpersons, and the City Manager to be 
effective for the four year period beginning December 4, 2017. 
 
As part of the proposed resolution, the 2017 Council Compensation Commission is to 
submit by February 7, 2017, a resolution adopted by its membership which makes 
specific recommendations on the salaries, fringe benefits, allowable expenses, and staff 
support for the Mayor, eight City Council members, and City Manager that would be 
effective on December 4, 2017. 
 
 

 


